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INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING POSEIDONONLINE GO LIVE DATE – MAY 30, 2016 
 
 

The City of Calgary, Water Resources, Infrastructure Planning, is continuously improving to provide more processes 

electronically to increase efficiencies and provide better customer service to our industry stakeholders.  We are pleased to 

announce e-submission to Water Resources via POSEIDONOnline will occur on noon, May 30, 2016.   

 

In advance of the go live date, industry Applicants are encouraged to apply for a VISTA Log-In, as it is through VISTA that 

POSEIDONOnline can be accessed.  In the very near future, an FAQ as well as additional information pertaining to the 

business requirements for submissions will be made available.  At present time, information pertaining to POSEIDONOnline 

can be found on the following website: 

http://www.calgary.ca/UEP/Water/Pages/Specifications/Submission-for-approval-/Development-Approvals-

Submissions.aspx 

 

 

Questions about POSEIDONOnline can be sent to Darlene Stewart at Darlene.Stewart@calgary.ca or Francois Bouchart at 

Francois.Bouchart@calgary.ca.  
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